
Meeting on December 28th at Lauren’s room at 11a.m.

Josh, Lauren, Krista, Holly all present

Reviewed the details of the meeting with Josh Busch from Defiance League: Zach Zachrich 
was also present from Defiance
-Defiance willing to move their registration, evaluation dates to match ours so that scheduling 
can be done by April
-Dave Bowling is willing to invite our umpires to some clinics he will host
-umpire costs are $110 for 2 ($55/ea) and $75 for 1 and $30 for 8u
-tournament week is June 21-25
-8u and 12u on Mon and Wednesday
-10u Tues and Thurs
-8u requires Coach to pitch from mound beginning June 1st, 3 innings at same spot, face 
masks on infield
-demosphere is the online site they use which has text capability
-costs for teams to register: $125/ team, 8u $60/ team
-Tinora, Ayersville, Continental, Hicksville, Defiance, Napoleon were teams in it last year

:Lauren makes a motion to go back to the Defiance League for the 2025 Summer season. 2nd 
by Krista. All agreed. Motion passed

:Josh will follow up with Josh Busch about the details of their meeting to see if the board 
approved moving their registration, evaluation, and team deadline dates

:Holly suggested having a coaches meeting where girls coaches get background checked and 
fee is covered by the league for head coach and 1 assistant 

:Add a Good Sportsmanship clause on the registration for parents to sign


